
 

The Reiskind lab at North Carolina State University is seeking two graduate students (MS or PhD) for 

projects in arthropod vector ecology and control, starting in January or over the summer of 2024.  Exact 

projects are flexible, but likely on novel approaches to tick control and the ecology of dog heartworm 

disease.  Well-qualified candidates will have research experience in biology, as well as above a 3.0 GPA 

in their undergraduate degree.  Positions will be in Raleigh, and join a vibrant lab group in a vibrant 

department.  Stipend is $32,000/year, as well as health insurance.  For more information, reach out 

directly to Dr. Reiskind: mhreiski@ncsu.edu   

For information on the application process:  

Application and Admission: 

https://cals.ncsu.edu/entomology-and-plant-pathology/students/graduate/entomology/requirements/ 

Funding: 

https://grad.ncsu.edu/student-funding/graduate-student-support-plan/ 
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